
 

SAFE ROUTES NEWS 

Job Well Done; Applicants!  

Sixteen communities statewide completed applications during the 2011-2013 Safe Routes to School 
(SRTS) application cycle. Communities competed for a share of approximately $3 million dollars for 
engineering projects and educational programs designed to enable and encourage school children 
to walk or bicycle to school safely. 

What’s next?   

The SRTS Project Selection Committee completed their evaluation of submitted projects July 27, 
2012. Their recommendations for project funding will now go to the Oklahoma Transportation 
Commission for approval. 

 

Communities Completing 2011- 2013 SRTS Applications 
The City of Midwest City The Town of Chattanooga The City of Wilburton 
The City of Stilwell The City of Piedmont The City of Tahlequah 
The City of Guthrie The City of Collinsville The City of Bartlesville 
The City of Crescent The Town of Inola The City of Lawton 
The City of Enid The City of Idabel  The Pawnee Nation of Oklahoma 
The City of Elk City The Town of Fort Gibson The Town of Pocola 
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